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Children hold a very special place in the heart of Jesus. He
clearly commanded His followers to let children come freely to
Him. However, those who work with these most precious little
ones need to be properly equipped to train, nurture, and lead
them.
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Let’s pray for the Children and Family Ministry Summit and those
who attend—that God would call out and equip these leaders as
they train future leaders and serve the families of churches in
Texas.
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The Childhood and Family Ministry Summit—an annual
conference hosted by the Texas Baptists Great Commission
Team and funded by the Cooperative Program—does just that.
Leaders need to know the characteristics of preschoolers and
children, possible safety issues, curriculum, budgeting, as well
as strategies for enlisting teachers and connecting with parents.
These leaders are the faces and, many times, the first contact of
this crucial ministry with the community.

The Childhood and Family Summit explores the how-to’s of all
areas of children’s ministry. At the Summit, experienced ministry
workers lead breakout sessions and are able to focus on what
really happens while working with children, rather than what the
books say should happen. Educated leaders with strong biblical
and research-based philosophy and theory lay the foundation for
the Summit’s success.
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